Newsletter June 2024

Thanks to Tom Norman for giving an informative talk on wartime
advertising with a focus on his favourite subject- Phelon and
Moore.

Thank to Sue Tubby for hosting a checkpoint for the Founders
Relay Rally. Unfortunately a wet day meant it was only visited by
a couple of local stalwarts.

Saturday afternoon 15th June- ride and concours, from Chequers
PH., Dalton on Tees, details from Dave Headon.

Thursday evening 20th June, Mike Roberts organising a visit to
the Air Ambulance at Urlay Nook as part of the organisation,s
open nights.

The busy month of June continues with a visit to the bike show at
Tees Cottage pumping station Sunday 23rd. Nigel Clark is
organising the Evening Excursion Thursday 27th.

Monday July 8th Howard Duddles has another delightful Sunset
Run from at Middlesbrough Motor Club. Chairman’s Run 14th.
Vintage vehicle show Darlington Town Centre, 20th

Entry forms and information for these events on section website.



